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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Kristina Peterson-Wilson, Vice Provost for Academic Administration & Chief of 
Staff   

FROM: Faculty Senate Steering Committee  
RE: Department Creation Proposal – College of Nursing  
DATE: March 31, 2023 

The Faculty Senate Steering Committee reviewed the proposal to create departments within 
The College of Nursing. Steering Committee members had questions about budget issues 
including the budget implications of new department chairs and whether there is an equitable 
budget plan supporting the departments. The Steering Committee supports the proposed 
change.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine Horne 
Faculty Senate Chair 
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